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I’m in favor of removing eucs along the fireroads and basically anywhere and everywhere in Quarry
Park. I find the monoculture of eucs very depressing scenery. Hopefully if there is space and sunlight
other native species can get a chance to get established. The nearby hills have low shrubs and
beautiful views while Quarry Park

just looks like a monotonous mess.

Birgitta Bower, El Granada
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